
Subject: Important scam alert 

Date sent: 25th March 2020, 12:55pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

It has been bought to my attention that there are scam Free School Meals 

messages being sent to parents and schools directly. The scam message 

asks for bank account details in order to receive vouchers. 

  

Please do not engage with this and if you do receive anything report it 

immediately to you or to the police. 

  

All parents of our children eligible for FSM have been contacted directly by a 

member of our school staff and Bedford Borough Council will be in contact 

with them shortly.  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Sarah Evans 

Headteacher 

  

  

 

This communication and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use 
of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. The recipient should check this 
communication and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Great Barford C of E Primary 
Academy and eSchools accept no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this 
email. 

  

This communication was sent by Great Barford C of E Primary Academy using 
the eSchools platform. 

  

 


